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TAX COMMISSION TEMPORARILY CLOSES COUNTERS

Salt Lake City, Utah – In our continued efforts to flatten the coronavirus curve, the Utah State 
Tax Commission has made some changes to taxpayer assistance offices. The Salt Lake tax 
counter in the Tax Commission building is only open for critical issues like cash payments for 
lien releases. All other needs can be accomplished via telephone or online at https://tap.utah.gov

In addition, the Ogden, Provo and Hurricane offices are closed to the public until further notice, 
effective immediately. 
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